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Dated: 16 December 2022

Resumption of services at the Indian Visa Application Centre, Beijing

In  compliance  with  the  preventive  measures  and  guidelines  issued  by  local

Authorities, the Indian Visa Application Centre (IVAC), operating out of its premises at

Room No. 1122, 11th Floor,  No.3 Maizidian West  Road,  Chaoyang District,  Beijing,

China  will  resume  its  normal  operation  with  effect  from  16  December  2022.  The

prospective visa seekers are advised to visit  the IVAC for the purpose of capture of

biometric data.

2. It may be noted that the following visa applicants are exempted from capturing of

the biometric data:

a. All diplomatic passport holders;

b. Applicants who are eligible for diplomatic and official visa;

c. All visa applicants, regardless of the type of passport, who are more than 70 years 

old or less than 12 years old.
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